
 

 

 

 

 

 

Fellowship information UZ Gent Plastic Surgery 

   
 

We are honoured by your interest in our Department.  

 

We only accept visitors and fellows who are in their last year of or have finished their specialty training in plastic 

and reconstructive surgery. 

 

If you would like to visit our department please provide us the following documents:  

 a letter or e-mail stating your field of interest, the purpose of your visit and how you found our 

department, 

 your CV with picture 

 2 recommendation letters.  

Once we have received all this information, we will send you a proposal according to our schedule.  

In order to maintain an orderly working schedule, our department has unanimously decided that there would be 2 

types of visitors:  

1. The “real” visitor 

Who comes for no more than 2 weeks and who can only observe.  

2. Fellows in training 

Persons in their last year of training or fully trained plastic and reconstructive surgeons who come in 

periods of 3 months following the annual trimesters (start January 1st, April 1st, July 1st or October 1st).  

 

There is no possibility of salary for any visitor or fellow in our department and he or she has to provide his/her 

own accommodation. Our department provides you information to help organize your stay.  

 

Visitors who have completed their training in Belgium can apply for the Fellowship “Fonds Professor Guido 

Matton”. Foreign surgeons can apply for the funded Stephen S. Kroll Fellowship. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us for any further information on GAPS.fellow@uzgent.be.  

 

With kind regards,  

 

Prof. Phillip Blondeel  Dr. Nicolas Dhooghe  Mrs. Nele Van Durme 

 

https://www.uzgent.be/fellowship-fonds-professor-guido-matton
https://www.uzgent.be/fellowship-fonds-professor-guido-matton
http://www.beautifulabc.com/en/kroll
mailto:GAPS.fellow@uzgent.be

